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Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 24 February 2024 19:07

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Duty Planner - Re Planning Application 24/000245/OUT

Attachments: Cherwell District Council  Letter 23.2.24.docx

From: Geraldine O'Meara <geraldine.omeara@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2024 6:17 PM
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Duty Planner - Re Planning Application 24/000245/OUT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Team, 

Please find attached correspondence regarding the above planning application.

Yours faithfully,
Geraldine O'Meara


